
 

 

Intelligent Communication Systems India Ltd. (ICSIL) 

Administrative Building, 1st Floor, Above Post Office 

Okhla Industrial Estate, Phase-III, New Delhi-110 020 

 

  16/04/2020 

Corrigendum-2 
 

This is in reference to the Walk-In notice for document verification for 02 Nos of Posts of 

Assistant Nursing Superintendent purely on contractual outsourced basis published on 

25
th
 March 2020 on ICSIL Website for which corrigendum was uploaded on 29/3/2020 for walk-

in document verification on 17th April 2020. 

 

It is further informed that this advertisement/Walk-In has been postponed till further notice on 

ICSIL website. 

  

 

 

 


